
Moorebank High School 

Support Classes – Autism 

Proposal and Consultation 

 

Dear Parents / Carers and Students, 

The Department of Education has approached Moorebank High School with the proposal of 

establishing Support Classes – for students with Autism within the school. 

It has been identified that there is an unmet need in the Chipping Norton Network for students 

requiring a specialised support class. The proposal is for the establishment of a three support classes 

for students with Autism. This is a high demand in our area and the school is committed to meeting 

the needs of all of our students. 

The classes will be located in existing classrooms within the school. These classes will have teaching 

and SLSO support and will have a maximum of seven students per class. It proposed to establish 

these support classes for the 2021 school year. 

These students are not included in our cap numbers and will not impact local enrolments. 

As this is a consultation process with the entire community and Department of Education and 

Assets, should you have any questions, concerns or comments, please email the school by 

Thursday 20th August 2020. 

Yours sincerely, 

Vally Grego 

12/8/20 

 

 


